
 

 

Announcement 

Athens, 17/6/2018 

Dear Colleagues, 

We would like to inform you on the following: 

 

Currently, our anonymous reviewers are reviewing a great number of 

already submitted papers, regarding the next two publications of our 

Journal.  

 

Therefore, any future paper reviewing, from now on, will consider the issue 

of June 2019 and beyond.  

 

On behalf of the scientific committee, we would like to inform you that we 

will accept paper submissions from February 2019 onwards, and according 

to the author instructions on our Journal website.  
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